
PUBLIC HEARING
LOCAL LAW NUMBER 3 – 2024

PROPERTY TAX EXEMPTION FOR VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTERS AND
AMBULANCE WORKERS PURSUANT TO SECTION 466-A OF THE REAL

PROPERTY TAX LAW
OCTOBER 21, 2024, 5:46pm

ATTENDANCE:
Mayor J. Joseph Ingalls 
Trustees Joseph Flint, Leroy Forshee, Peter DiRaimondo, Elise 
McCollumn
Clerk Vanessa Scott
Deputy Clerk Alexandria Greenthal
Treasurer Kristene Libordi
DPW Superintendent Charlie Harrison

Residents: Michael Robbins, Kristina Robbins, Rosalie DiRaimondo

Mayor Ingalls opened the Public Hearing at 5:46pm.

The public hearing is to give residents an opportunity to ask questions about the proposed
Local Law Number 3: “Property Tax Exemption for Volunteer Firefighters and 
Ambulance Workers pursuant to Section 466-a of the Real Property Tax Law.”  

Mayor Ingalls opened the floor for public comment.  The board waited approximately 5 
minutes.  The residents in attendance did not have any questions or comments.  

A motion was made by Trustee Joseph Flint, seconded by Trustee Leroy Forshee to 
approve Local Law #3, “Property Tax Exemption for Volunteer Firefighters and 
Ambulance Workers pursuant to Section 466-a of the Real Property Tax Law.” and 
carried.

Mayor Ingalls Aye
Trustee Flint Aye Trustee McCollumn Aye
Trustee Forshee Aye Trustee DiRaimondo Aye

Meeting adjourned at 5:55pm by a motion from Trustee Elise McCollumn and seconded 
by Trustee Leroy Forshee and carried.

Respectfully Submitted,

Vanessa Scott - Village Clerk


